
Next Generation 
Housing Plan

Over the next 20 years, the University of 
Oregon is planning more high-quality on 
campus housing that is compatible with 
surrounding neighborhoods, maintains a
transition between higher and lower 
intensity uses, and serves our growing 
student community. Over the past year, 
UO Campus Planning and Community 
Relations have been reaching out to 
learn, listen, and connect with students, 
faculty, staff, neighbors, and community.

Exploring housing solutions that advance equity, 
sustainability, community and student success 
gcr.uoregon.edu/next-generation-housing
gcr@uoregon.edu /  541-346-5020  /  1585 E 13th Avenue, Eugene, OR 97403

OPEN HOUSE
Monday, October 14, 11 am to 2 pm
Erb Memorial Union
First Floor near the “O desk” and north 
entrance off 13th Ave
1395 University Street

Visit with staff and design team to share your 
thoughts on the progress of the:

• Next Generation Housing Plan
• New Residence Hall Projects
• East Campus Area Plan and City

Land Use Amendments

https://gcr.uoregon.edu/next-generation-housing
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